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Ref. No.: NUPLLP/ MERC/DL /2020/006                         Date: 07th April, 2020 

 

To,  

The Secretary,  

Maharashtra Electricity Regulatory Commission,  

World Trade Centre, Centre No. 1,  

13th Floor, Cuffe Parade, Mumbai – 400005.  

 

Subject: Submission of SoP Report of NUP LLP for Quarter IV of FY 2019-20 

 

Respected Sir,  

 

All Distribution Licensees as per the Regulations 13.1 of the MERC (Standards of 

Performance of Distribution Licensees, Period for Giving Supply and Determination of 

Compensation) Regulations, 2014, are required to submit the information covered under 

clauses (a) and (b) of sub-section (1) of section 59 of the Electricity Act 2003 on quarterly 

basis to the Commission. 

 

In compliances of the above said Regulation, NUP LLP hereby submits the above said 

information related to the level of performance achieved, the number of cases in which 

compensation was made and aggregate amount of the compensation paid to the 

consumers, for Quarter IV of FY 2019 – 20 in the specified formats. 

 

 

Thanks and Regards,  

Yours Faithfully, 

  

 

Saurabh Gupta  

Head (Regulatory & Power Purchase) 












